Ir. Kari Kloog,
Acting Athletic Director,
University of Kansas.

Dear Karl:

' acknowledge mtp'l: of your emiutim of
Hay 24th mﬂ May 3lst. Thank you for passing on the in-
formation about the possibility of a game with the Sea- :
‘hawks, and also the date set for the meeting of basketball
 goanghes in Ransas City on August 12t¢h, I have also noted
the eligibility requirements as set forth by the Big 8ix
directors at thoir meeting in Limoln on May 19th.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Edmtioﬁ.
FCAs Al . Varsity Basketball Coach,




